
 
 

 
 

 
 

Blogging in the Classroom 
 

A half-day course for Literacy Co-ordinators and Key Stage 2/3/4 Teachers looking at 
how to create and maximise the use of a  

Reading Blog and how to utilise Social Media in the classroom 

 
 

 

Date: Friday 6th October 2017 
          9 am to 12 noon (Arrival from 8.45am) 
 
Venue: Nelson Training Room County Hall  
 
Cost: 1 ELS token  
 
Course leaders:  
Apryl Markham-Uden (ELS 

 
 
 

 

The course will include: 
 

 Advice on how to set up a Blog 

 Practical suggestions on how to use a 
Blog to support a Reading Group 

 Advice on how to utilise other social 
media such as Twitter 

 
The course will support the requirements 

of the new National Curriculum: 
 
English: ‘maintain positive attitudes to 
reading and understanding of what 
(children) read’ 
Computing: (Pupils should be) ‘able to 
use, and express themselves and develop 
their ideas through, information and 
communication technology’ 

 
This course will be equally valuable for 
those who have a familiarity with Blogging 
and Social Media as for those who are 
new to the format. 

 
To book a place on the course please complete a booking form and return to the  

Education Library Service via email, fax, or post. 
Or book through the SLA online website www.s4s.norfolk.gov.uk 

 

 
 

Norfolk Education Library Service 
Phone: 01603 222265  Fax: 01603 222264 

Email: education.library.service@norfolk.gov.uk 
Room 039, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich. NR1 2UA 

www.norfolk.gov.uk/els  
Find us on facebook: www.facebook.com/EducationLibraryService 

Follow us on Twitter: www.twitter.com/NorfolkELS 

 
Training courses from Norfolk Education Library Service  

Supporting Literacy and Learning in your school 

http://www.s4s.norfolk.gov.uk/
http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/els
http://www.facebook.com/EducationLibraryService
http://www.twitter.com/NorfolkELS

